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May 4, 2018

Dear Coach TBD,
Congratulations on being selected a finalist for the Newton Head Girls Basketball position.  We are excited about the potential of our girls’ basketball program.  We considered a number of very talented and qualified candidates for this position, which made our selection of finalists quite difficult.  You are to be commended on being a finalist.
Enclosed is a game link: Pella vs. DCG https://drive.google.com/open?id=1QmFwl4gYKjF2ECXz9ZAqAZw9FsX1udFA 
Our committee would like you to evaluate the film and strategize an offensive & defensive game plan as well as scouting tips you would present to your team to prepare for an upcoming contest vs. Pella.
We would also like a brief power point covering the following topics: your mission, vision, philosophy, building a basketball community, plan for success, visibility, team building, consistency, positively impact student-athletes and how you would build the Newton touchstones including Servant leadership, Relationships, Academic Excellence into your program.
If you have any questions regarding the process please feel free to contact me.  We will be holding interviews on May 23rd.  We very excited to build Newton basketball into a power in the state of Iowa.  
Thank you for your time in this process.  We appreciate your interest in the Newton athletic program and building our program into an Iowa athletic power.

Go Cardinals!
Scott M. Garvis
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